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Friday 15th December 2023 
 
Dear Year 8-12 Parent/Guardian 
 
Industrial Action Impact on End of Term Report 
Due to ongoing industrial action, all pupils will only receive one written report during the 
2023/24 academic year, as follows: 
 

• Years 8, 9 & 11 June 2024 

• Year 10  December 2023 (in order to support GCSE option choices in March 2024) 

• Year 12   February 2024 (following Mock Exams) 
 
Year 8-11 pupils will record results for exams (December 2023 FA2 and June 2024 FA4) in their 
Student Planner so that they can be communicated with parents/guardians.  This information 
will prove useful in preparation for subsequent parent-teacher meetings.   
 
Year 9-11 Online Parent-Teacher Meetings 
Year 9-11 parents/guardians will have the opportunity to meet online with teachers on 
Thursday 4th January 2024 from 9.30am to 3.00pm. 
 
In preparation for these meetings parents/guardians should review the marks/grades of their 
child/children and book appointments where there are subject concerns (see the following 
letter and guidance from ICT Co-ordinator Mr Black).  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Neil Megaw 

 

Principal 
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Friday 15th December 2023 
 
Dear Year 9-11 Parent/Guardian  
 
Year 9-11 Online Parent-Teacher Meetings:  Thursday 4th January 2024 (9.30am-3.00pm) 

 
I would like to invite you to attend our Parent-Teacher Meetings on Thursday 4th January from 
9.30am to 3.00pm. This is an important event as it provides you with an opportunity to discuss 
your child’s progress in their relevant subjects. 
 
All meetings will be conducted remotely using video conferencing software.  Appointments can 

be made from today and will close at 9.00pm on Wednesday 3rd January 2024. 

 
Please visit https://newtownhamilton.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. This link will 
be available on the home page of the school website. A ‘Parents’ Guide for Booking 
Appointments’ is also available to view on the website.  Login with the following information: 
 

• Parent Title 

• Parent First Name 

• Parent Email 

• Student’s First Name   

• Student’s Surname  

• Student’s DOB 
 
Finally, please do not hesitate to contact me via email if any issues arise. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Black 

ICT Coordinator 

jblack833@c2kni.net 

 

https://newtownhamilton.schoolcloud.co.uk/

